___ STEWARDS POSTED
s ) LOGNR__so at_ 3 hAo m

2017 Blancpain Gt Sprint Niirburgring

Niirburgring, 15/ 09/2017.

To the Stewards of the Meeting
To the Race Director

To SRO Series Manager

The Competitor KESSEL RACING - Licence number 37 informs that its car
number #11 drivers Michael Broniszewski and Giacomo Piccini will be not
taking part to qualifying and Races. The Driver Michael Broniszewski is not
coming due to a cause of force Majeure; for this reason we have decided to
retire car #11 from Nirburgring Event.

I apologise personally and on behalf of the Kessel Racing Team for this and we
stay at your disposal for any further information.

Best regands




